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Ms. DorothyM. Gunn,Clerk
Illinois Pollution ControlBoard
JamesR. ThompsonCenter
100 W. RandolphStreet,Suite 11-5000
Chicago,IL 60601

Re: DocketNo. R-04-021
Revisionsto RadiumWaterQuality Standards

DearMs. Gunn:

Since1949 I havebeenactivelyinvolved in thedevelopmentanddesignofwaterandwastewater
treatmentsystems. In 1955 I formed RobertE. Hamilton ConsultingEngineers,P.C. serving
mainly Will County communities. In these 50 years I’ve seeninnumerablethinking water,
effluent, andwaterquality standardspromulgatedthroughoutthe State. In my opinion, only in
the last severalyearshavestandardswith limited to no public benefit beenconsideredand in
somecasesimplemented. The ideaof a radium water quality limit, which is unobtainable
without useof only one type of drinking water treatmenttechnology,is the latest exampleof
“trying tofix what isn ‘t broken.”

I understandthat theBoardmayhavefounditself in a situationwhich (dueto thepropagationof
a misleading public relations campaignby a companywhich stands to benefit from new
standards)mayrequirenewstandardsto be set. Therefore,I urgetheBoardto considerstandards
whichare:

1. Supportedby reasonablehealthandenvironmentstudies,
2. Achievableby avarietyoftechnologies,and
3. Haveareasonablecostlbenefitrelationship.

Thankyou for yourconsiderationofmy commentson this importantissue.

Verytruly yours,

RobertE. Hamilton
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